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The Higher Education Opportunity Act (HEOA) requires institutions of higher education 
participating in the administration of educational loan programs to develop and publish a Code of 
Conduct. As members the National Association of Student Financial Aid Administrators 
(NASFAA), the Roseman University Financial Aid staff has reviewed and 
adopted NASFAA’s Statement of Ethical Principles and Code of Conduct. 

https://www.nasfaa.org/Statement_of_Ethical_Principles
https://www.nasfaa.org/Code_of_Conduct
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